
Nursery News @ RPA 

Follow us on Twitter  @RowParkAcademy and on our Facebook page Rowley park Primary Academy Nursery 

Welcome Back! 

Happy New Year! And a big welcome to 

our new afternoon Nursery children. 

We start our challenge this term as ever 

with a ‘hook’ to get the children engaged  

- as we are hoping to get ideas for our 

Parade from a workshop run by  ‘Arts 

Brasil’ next week; details to follow. 

There will be a parental  contribution   

requirement of £5 per child 

for MORNING NURSERY  

children. The new afternoon 

Nursery children will have 

their workshop next year.  

Wellies and uniform 

Polite reminder that the school      

uniform for nursery is on the website, 

and includes a PAIR OF WELLIES to be 

left in nursery please! 

We have no spare trousers left in 

Nursery. Could you help us please by 

keeping a spare pair in their bag .  

WALT stands for ‘we are learning to’. 

This half term our Learning Challenge is 

to Create a Parade for our Families, as 

we learn about Me and My School. 

As part of our learning we will learn 

about different parades around the 

world, hold an Arts carnival workshop 

for the children, work creatively with 

music, costume and song and then think 

about how we can express ourselves at a 

Carnival before Easter! 

If anyone has had a clear out over  

Christmas and has any good quality out-

door toys or games that need a new 

home we would gladly take them for our 

outdoor area! 

Parent Voice 

We will be sending home Child               

Observations in the next few weeks—

could you please make sure Nursery staff 

have your current email address. 

 

Important notes /Dates:  

Please ensure your child has a spare pair of trousers in their bag for after muddy or wet activities 

Arts Brasil Carnival Workshop: 23/1/18 (Morning) 

INSET DAY (school Closed): 16/02/18 

Break Up for Half Term: Thursday 15th February 2018 

Stories to share: 

The children are 

looking at  Julia 

Donaldson as an 

author. 


